
Report on Gender Sensitisation Programme: 

"Screening for Change" 

Organised by: ICC and Gender Sensitisation Committee, 

Barasat Government College 

Venue: ICC Room 

Date: 17 April 2025 Time: 1.30 pm 

Number of Participants: 49 

The Internal Complaints Committee (ICC) and the Gender Sensitisation 

Committee of Barasat Government College successfully organised a gender 

sensitisation programme titled Screening for Change. The event took place at the 

ICC Room and saw active participation from both students and teachers, with 49 

attendees. 

The programme included the screening of two impactful short 

films — Devi and The Chairy Tale — which 

were chosen for their thought-provoking 

content on gender roles, societal 

expectations, and personal autonomy. These 

films set the stage for a meaningful and 

reflective conversation among the 

participants. 

Following the screening, an interactive session 

was held where a vibrant discussion unfolded 

on critical 

issues like 

rape, consent, 

and empathy. 

Participants 

shared their 

thoughts and reactions candidly, contributing to 

a powerful dialogue around the importance of 

understanding gender-based violence and promoting empathy in society. 



Teachers and students alike engaged spontaneously and with great sensitivity, 

creating a safe and inclusive space for reflection and learning. The programme 

highlighted the urgent need for continued efforts in gender sensitization and 

received positive feedback from all present. 

Such initiatives serve as vital steps toward creating a more aware and equitable 

campus environment. 

 

 


